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Dear parents and carers, 
 

Feedback from STAR MAT Parent/Carer Survey 

 

Thank you so much to everyone who completed the STAR MAT Parent/Carer survey.  Your 
feedback is invaluable and whilst there is much to be celebrated two clear actions have emerged.   
 

These are: 
 

1. To review Progress Evenings – in particular when appointments are released on School 
Cloud. 

2. To improve the way in which we share information about what students are learning. 
  

We are busy reviewing these two areas for improvement and I hope you will see a difference from 
September 2024. 
 

Safeguarding our students 

 

Attached to this letter is this month’s Safeguarding Bulletin.  Please take time to read it and if you 
have any questions or concerns about any of the issues raised or any other safeguarding concern, 
please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of Year or our Designated Safeguarding Lead 
Mrs Ruth Marsh. 
 

STAR MAT needs your help!  
 

Do you have some time to spare to support our STAR MAT schools?  STAR MAT is looking for 
governors – and you may well have the skills and expertise we need!  
 

Please take a look at the information attached. 
 

Key Dates for this half term: 
 

When? What? 

Weds 19th June Year 12 visit to Cambridge 

Thurs 20th and Fri 21st June Year 10 geography field trips 

Fri 21st June Year 8 reports issued 

Mon 24th June GCSE and A level Creative Exhibition  

Mon 24th June Year 12 PPEs begin 

Fri 28th June Year 11 Prom 

Fri 28th June Year 9 reports issued 

Mon 1st July  School closed to students – Staff Training Day 



 

Mon 2nd July Year 10 Post 16 Experience Day 

Weds 3rd and Thurs 4th July New Intake Days 

Mon 8th July Year 9 History Trip and Year 12 Geography field trip 

Tues 9th July Flamingo Land Reward Trip 

Weds 10th July Summer Concert 

Fri 12th July Year 9 History Trip 

Tues 16th July Sports Day 

Fri 19th July School closes at 12:25 p.m. for students for the summer holidays 

 

As you can see this half term is busy one!  I look forward to meeting many of you at some of these 
events and thank you as always for your support, 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Miriam Oakley 

Headteacher  
 


